
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
August 13, 2004 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 

Subject:  Raised Median Island Removal 
    East Ogden Avenue east of 

    North Broadway 
 
Dear Council Members: 

 
 Due to the removal of the Park Freeway and changing traffic patterns in the area, 

and to provide additional parking in an area with high on-street parking demand, the 
subject median island located in the 3rd Aldermanic District on East Ogden Avenue, east 
of North Broadway is recommended to be removed.  

 
 We have, therefore, prepared and recommend passage of the attached Ordinance 

that, if adopted, would allow the removal of this island.  
 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
 

 
      Jeffrey M. Mantes 
      Commissioner of Public Works 

 
RWB:dle 

 
Attachment 
 
(TRAFFIC\OGDEN-BRADY ISLAND REMOVAL-RWB) 


